
 

205 Church St.  

New Lenox, IL 60451 

815-462-2731 

careyanimalclinic@att.net 

 

The clinic has been using baby food or pet safe peanut butter to help 

make visits easier for your pet.  

Should you have a peanut allergy in your household, please make a 

clinic staff member /doctor aware so that it is notated to use ONLY 

BABY FOOD for your pet. 

If your pet is on a special diet and you DO NOT WISH to have either 

peanut butter or baby food used, please let a clinic staff 

member/doctor know so it can be notated on your pet's file. 

 

 

Peanut Allergy in Household:   Yes   No 
 

Special Diet for Pet:     Yes   No 
 
 
Owner Signature____________________ Date____________ 


